10/11/18

Mrs. Ann Esselstein

Principal

Celina Middle School

Dear Mrs. Esselstein,

I am writing to inform you that I am resigning my position as Teacher's Assistant at Celina Middle School effective October 12<sup>th</sup>, 2018. I greatly appreciate the opportunity that you afforded me, and will forever remain in your debt for the experience gained during these past months. Your staff has been welcoming and highly professional. They exemplify what I aspire to be as an educator. Your energy and efforts at creating a building in your image have met with resounding success. It was an honor to be associated with Celina Middle School. Thank you for your words of advice, support, and encouragement.

Sincerely,

Stephen (Kit) Laux

At Ly